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New	Federalism	Fund	Applauds	Bipartisan	Leadership	on	the	STATES	Act	
	
DENVER,	CO	(06/07/18)	–	Chairman	of	the	New	Federalism	Fund	Releases	Statement	on	the	STATES	Act:	
	
"We	applaud	Senator	Gardner,	Senator	Warren,	Congressman	Joyce,	Congressman	Blumenauer,	and	the	rest	of	the	
cosponsors	for	their	bipartisan	leadership	on	the	STATES	Act.	Conflicts	between	federal	and	state	law	are	creating	untenable	
issues	for	the	state-licensed	and	regulated	cannabis	industry.	The	STATES	ACT	amends	the	Controlled	Substances	Act	to	bring	
federal	drug	policy	back	into	alignment	with	the	10th	Amendment,	allowing	each	state	to	determine	the	best	cannabis	policy	
for	their	citizens.	This	is	as	the	Founders	would	have	intended,	making	the	STATES	Act	an	important	step	towards	a	humane	
and	constitutional	federal	cannabis	policy."	
		
About	New	Federalism	Fund	
The	New	Federalism	Fund	is	a	non-partisan	501(c)(4).	Its	board	members	and	contributors	are	those	interested	in	state-
first	regulation	of	state-based	commerce	and	creating	a	common	sense	regulatory	system	for	those	who	are	in	or	serve	the	
state-based	cannabis	industry.		

	
	


